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Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be celebrating Book Week in Week 6 this term.
The students will be engaging in reading and writing

activities related to this year’'s theme “Escape to

Everywhere”. The culmination of our celebrations will be
held on Thursday 24™ August. Students are encouraged to dress up as their
favourite book character on this day. There is no need to go to great expense,

we encourage everyone to be creative and use what you have at home.

Timetable for Thursday 24" August: H H W@ H

. e Parents and carers are invited to visit their
12:00pm | Classroom visits | chid/ren’s classroom to see and experience

their learning.

Each class will parade around the MPA in
12:30pm Book Parade | ineir costumes.p

_ - Bring a picnic lunch to share with family and
1:20pm Picnic lunch friends on the grass area.

Extra goodies will be available for purchase
from the canteen — more details coming.




